
Community Policing Advisory Board  
Meeting Notice – June 3, 2020 at 6:00pm 

Hearing Room 4, 
1 Frank H Ogawa Plaza, 

Oakland, CA 94612 
 

Meeting Cancellation Notice 
 
Due to the Shelter in Place order from Alameda County and the City of Oakland,  

the June 3, 2020 regularly scheduled meeting of the 
Community Policing Advisory Board has been cancelled 

 
The next regular meeting of the Community Policing Advisory Board is 

scheduled for Wednesday, July 1, 2020 at 6:00pm at the 
Oakland Police Department, Eastmont Substation 

2651 73rd Avenue, Oakland CA 94601 
Based on the Shelter in Place order from Alameda County and the  

City of Oakland notice will be provided on the status of the meeting 
 

 
 


